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BOARD REPORT 
  

September 4, 2022 

  

TO:  Montage at Mission Hills Board of Directors  

FR:  Scott Reese, Chair Rio Del Sol Ad Hoc Committee 

RE:  Rio Del Sol Ad Hoc Committee September 2022 Update  

 

Action Requested 

 

1. Receive, review, discuss and file the report. 

 

Summary 

 

Attached is a copy of the presentation given at a Zoom meeting of the Rio Del Sol Ad Hoc Committee on 

Wednesday, August 31.  The meeting was attended by four persons including President Tony Michaelis.  

This presentation was been sent to all member of the Ad Hoc Committee resulting in several additional 

discussions with property owners.  The presentation was also provided to individuals in Rancho Villages 

and Aldea at the Vistas. 

 

Prior to this presentation the Board should also have received a email with the August 2022 Rio Del Sol 

Status Report.  A September status report will be provided to the Board upon reccipt of the Builders 

September Flyer which should arrive on September 13. 
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